
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Pupils. 

 

As we face into the last school term, under normal circumstances, we would have been 

planning for First Holy Communion, school tours, fun days, welcoming new pupils and 

saying goodbye to our 6th class.  

 

Regretfully this year, this has all changed and we now know that in the interest of everyone’s 

health and safety our Government has decided that schools will not re-open until September. 

 

In the meantime we will continue to work with you and your children as best we can to 

continue the learning at home.  

 

By now you are all in touch with your teachers and they and you are doing a wonderful job in 

difficult circumstances supporting your child’s learning.   

Above all else please do not put yourself or your child under any undue pressure.  When 

we get back to school we will all work hard together to make up for lost time.  

 

Many of you who are working outside the home may find it difficult to get around to the 

work with your child everyday, this is perfectly understandable. Allocate some time to the 

work when it suits you and encourage your child to read and be active everyday.  

Your teachers will help and support you in any way they can so please keep in touch and ask 

for any help you need. 

 

Please bear in mind also that due to family constraints your child’s teacher may not always 

respond immediately when you contact her but be assured she always will get back to you.  

Remind your child also to take a break at the weekend! 

 

This week we will be giving IT support to anyone who has requested it so please let teacher 

know if you need this. 

 

This week also our 2nd class and Ms. Wynne would have been preparing for First Holy 

Communion. Sadly this had been postponed. We do not know yet when it will happen 

but we look forward to it when it does and we will make it extra special for all of them. 

In the meantime let them know we are thinking of them. 

 

To any parents or family members who may have contracted the virus and are not well at this 

time we wish you well and hope you return to good health very soon. 

 

Please keep in touch. 

 

Nora Kavanagh and Staff. 
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